
        411 Red Hills Rd 

        Marulan NSW 2579 

        8/5/2016 

The Director –Resource Assessment and Compliance 

Department of Planning and Environment 

23-33 Bridge St 

Sydney 2000 

 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to register my objection to the Gunlake Quarry extension D/A in its present form. 

To my knowledge Gunlake Quarry have not held any public meetings with regard to their extension 

application to quarry 2 million tonnes of gravel at their Marulan site nor have they consulted with 

the residents of Red Hills Rd as required in the SEAR’s document. 

At present Gunlake is using Brayton Rd and the Bypass Rd. as their haulage route to the Hume 

Highway.  Gunlake constructed the Bypass Rd which in my opinion is inadequate and dangerous for 

their present load and they propose to use it in the long term as their haulage route.  This, I believe, 

is untenable. 

This new D/A for 2 million tonnes should be considered a new project and as such Gunlake should be 

required to construct a suitable haulage route to accommodate large volumes and not impact on the 

safety, health, wellbeing and quality of life of local residents not to mention land values which will 

suffer as a result if they do not. 

Gunlake seems hell bent on constructing and operating their quarry on a shoestring for the greatest 

profit at the expense of the local area. 

Marulan is in the Sydney/Canberra corridor and is becoming increasingly important as a residential 

area.  We are not opposed to quarrying, but any development must be sensitive to all land users not 

just quarries. 

Yours sincerely, 

Adrienne Wray 

 


